
Update to West Craven Area Committee 30th March 2021 

20/0685/FUL 

The applicant has sent an email to Members addressing some of the points raised in the 

officer report. To be clear, the four main points of the case relating to this application are as 

follows: 

1 There is  no agricultural need based on the stock 
2 This is not an agricultural process 
3 The need is for less than 6 months a year 
4 They are not there to deal with emergencies. The process requires constant 

supervision so that requires someone to be up and working. 
 

This does not change the recommendation set out in the original report, to refuse the 

application.  


